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Comments: Yet again -- they never stop -- industry wants to do more poisoning.

Perpetua Resources wants to re-open and expand former mine pits, at the doorstep of the famed Frank Church-
River of No Return Wilderness and in the headwaters of the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River in
Idaho, for its proposed cyanide vat leach gold mine. Apparently the rich still don't have enough gold after

millennia of mining.

This although the Nez Perce Tribe and Uncle Sam have spent millions trying to clean up the legacy of past
mining impacts.

More poison for fish, which will make its way into people.

We don't have enough of a shortage of potable fresh water in this country.

This proposal would mean more catastrophes. Please don't let any of this happen.



